
 

 

Please pass out these reflectors to everyone in your school with a reminder that vehicles can’t always 
see the people walking along the side of the road or sidewalk. The reflectors are larger in the hopes that 
they will catch more of the light of the passing vehicle. Pedestrian safety is a real concern especially in 
the dark of a Fairbanks winter.  

One of our members brought the issue of winter pedestrian safety to our Rotary Club. Melody was 
concerned with children walking to school or waiting for the bus with no reflective gear. We found these 
reflective tags that can be easily attached to a backpack or coat. We purchased 2700 tags to distribute 
to multiple schools throughout the City of Fairbanks. We appreciate your help in distributing these 
within your school. Thank you. 

 

Please stay safe! 

Fairbanks Golden Heart Rotary Club 

208 Barnette Street 
Fairbanks, AK 99701 
 

Questions?  

Call Carol Adamczak at 907-388-6294  

Or Melody Debenham at 907-378-7678 

  


